[bookmark: _GoBack]Homework has remained a fundamental part of education for good reason:  it extends time available for learning, and children who spend time on homework generally do better in school. At Flint Hill Elementary School, our goal is to be sure all homework assignments are appropriate in length and relevant to grade level standards.   
Each week you can expect to see spelling and vocabulary words to practice, reading to achieve AR goals, and math problems to reinforce standards taught. It will be the responsibility of the student to study the given words and definitions at home.  When projects are assigned, students will receive an instruction sheet as well as a copy of the rubric outlining expectations.  Review work in social studies and science will be seen less frequently as we try to do most of that during class time.  Study guides are given for tests and will be found in their interactive notebooks. 
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